
Population and Economy Including Fishing 
19 July 2021 8:00 to 9:15. New Harbor Firehouse. JED Notes 
 
Present: Jamie Doherty, Jason Sewall, Tom Bishop, RoseAnne Holladay 
 
RoseAnne working on population data and finds projections for 2019 have uncertainty but 
moving forward with what we have.  Hopefully 2020 censes data is available before we must go 
final. 
 
Tom suggests we should have some information on Internet Connectivity; it may be important 
if more people move to Bristol and work from home. 
 
Discussion on data needs from other subcommittees.  Since we are collecting economic and 
population data, we should be able to supply others if they need something, so they do not 
have to duplicate work.  Also, often information from different sources does not exactly agree 
so if we supply information there will be less confusion. 
 
Discussion on ease of use of Google Dox – some people do not have access or good familiarity.  
We will stick to circulating Excel sheets between ourselves until we have something to publish. 
 
Learning from whole committee workshop = individual CP sections mostly likely reviewed by 
department that has responsibility at the state level.  It would be prudent that we ask the 
relevant department for information to be sure we get what they think we should have. 
 
Tom will start a draft outline so we can track our progress as we create charts. 
 
Agree that meeting will be 8:00 third Monday at New Harbor firehouse. 


